
President’s Message 
Dear Members, 
    Our chapter has had a very busy 2006.  In 
this newsletter you will learn about some of our 
many activities.
    The People to People International-Arizona 
Chapter board of directors, want to share with 
our members international guest speakers, 
events and activities occurring in Arizona’s 
international community.  
    People to People International and the 
Arizona Chapter cooperate with other 
international organizations with missions that 
enhance international understanding and 
friendship through educational, cultural and 
humanitarian activities involving the exchange 
of ideas and experiences directly among 
peoples of different countries and diverse 
cultures.  Sister Cities organizations and the 
World Affairs Council of Arizona are two such 
organizations we are cooperating with to foster 
international understanding.
    These programs are presented for 
information only, it is not our intent to influence 
our members politically, but to provide them 
with opportunities to hear interesting guest 
speakers on a variety of topics.      We will 
keep you posted on upcoming speakers and 
activities through our website: www.ptpiaz and 
through membership e-mails.
    We are looking forward to working with 
many other like minded international 
organizations in the future and having you 
share these experiences with us.

Sincerely,
Margaret DuBois 
PTPI/AZ Chapter President 
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Looking Back at 2006 

Cultural Activity 
3/11/2006

Our third annual International Women’s Day 
event was celebrated in collaboration with the 
International Cultural Forum Dialog group. This 
year our key note speaker was Cynthia Lukas 
author of a young adult novel “Center Stage 
Summer” and former Scottsdale City 
Councilwoman.   Her topic was “Women’s 
Participation in Life and Their Achievements 
Around the World”.  Flowers were presented to 
each of women.  Musical entertainment was 
provided by Mr. Henry Temes. Light sacks and 
beverages were provided. 

PTPI School & Classroom Program 

The eight grade students at St. Mary’s School 
in Flagstaff are participating in a program with 
a school in the Ukraine. The students are 
excited about creating their first assignment 
which includes powerpoint presentations 
depicting various aspects of American life. Mrs. 
Amy Faull, the eight grade English teacher, is 
leading the program at St. Mary’s School. 
Chapter board member Cindy McParland, is  
assisting her. 
PTPI’s School and Classroom Program is a 
free service that pairs classes in different 
countries, enabling students to work together 
on cultural pen pal exchanges. As of the first of 
October, the cumulative number of students 
who have participated in this program exceeds 
100,000 world wide! 
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07’ Board Meeting Calendar 
December 7   March 8 
January 11   April 5 
February 8   May 17 

All meetings will be held  at the Creighton School 
D.O.N. at 5:00 p.m.  All members are welcome to 
attend.

Visit our web site www.ptpiaz.org for photos of the 
events featured in this newsletter and for more 

information on the Arizona chapter activities and 
events offered. 

 

CHAPTER MEMBERSHIP DUES 

$15.00  per student   $20.00  per individual   $35.00  per family  

Mail check made out to PTPI-AZ  to:          PTPI-AZ  Attn:  Ms. Allen

121 E. Hermosa Drive 

Include completed form    Tempe, AZ   85282 

below with your check. 

_________________________________________________________________________

Primary Member's Name:  Mr. Mrs. Ms. Dr. other__________________________________ 
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_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________
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Home phone _____________________  other phone ______________________________ 
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Circle membership type:  Student  Individual  Family   New  Renewal 

I would be interested in hosting delegates from another chapter:   yes   no 

I would be interested in being a delegate to another chapter:   yes   no 

I would be interested in serving on a chapter committee:    yes   no 

I would be interested in being a part of the chapter Student Group:          yes  no 

(If traveling with Student Ambassador Program this year) 

Leader _________________  ID# ________________ 
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‘07 Student Ambassador leaders Stephanie,
Brian, and Diane with homestay host in China.
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Children’s celebration with PTPI Sternberk,
Czech Republic, May ‘07

 Appreciation for the world in which they live 
 Build their self-confidence 
 Enrich their education through learning in 

the global classroom 
 Develop increased levels of maturity and 

independence

 Would you like our chapter to sponsor a trip to a 
particular destination? If so, where? And when? 

 Would you be interested in attending guest 
speaker events like those co-sponsored by 
Boomerz?

 Would you like to be contacted by e-mail, 
postcard, or telephone when an event is 
upcoming?

 Would you like us to arrange local cultural tours 
and events in Phoenix? 

People to People Student Ambassadors Travel 
oversees for 2-3 weeks during the summer to 
learn, share, and represent their communities and 
schools.

Student Ambassador delegations of 30-40 
students are led by experienced educators during 
this dynamic and exciting program. The People to 
People Student Ambassador Program provides 
students a world of international opportunities. We 
offer a travel experience that’s fun and 
educational. www.studentambassadors.org
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